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17 March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Into Film Festival – White River Cinema Trip 

  

We are delighted to announce that the classes below have the fantastic opportunity to 

once again participate in the Into Film Festival, as we have done in previous years. The aim 

of the Into Film Festival is to inspire young people to watch, understand and make film in new 

and creative ways. 

  

We have arranged for the children to visit White River Cinema in St Austell on the dates 

below, to view the following films:  

 

Yr 5 & 6  Sonic the Hedgehog 3   19th March 2025  

Yr 3 & 4  Kensuke’s Kingdom    26th March 2025 

This event is free of charge, with the films being shown during the school day.  

  

We shall be walking to and from the cinema.  Our local visit consent on Arbor will cover this 

event, as is it within walking distance from school. If you have already completed this 

consent, no further action is required. 

 

If you have not yet completed the ‘Local Visit Consent’ on Arbor please do, as we are 

unable to take your child without this.  

 

Please may we ask you to ensure your child wears sensible footwear on the day, has a small 

backpack with a warm/waterproof coat, their drinks bottle and a healthy snack with them 

(e.g nut free, no boiled sweets/lollipops or chocolate). 

  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to talk to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr J Walker      

Head of School 
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